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Comments
 

The Human Resources Committee notes the additional manpower requirements which have been identified in the Agriculture
and Fisheries Committee Policy Report 2001. It also notes that there is a lack of detail in the Policy report as to how the new
initiatives will operate, and how many staff will be required. Subject to the approval of the proposition, any additional
staffing requirements would only be considered in light of the States policy on manpower and would not normally be
approved unless compensatory manpower savings are implemented.


